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Attention Incoming Kindergarten Families: 
Montgomery County Public Schools is offering an online learning 
experience for all incoming kindergarten students.  Kindergarten 
Jumpstart ​is a great way to engage your children in learning this 
summer with this self paced, 20 day program.  The program will 

begin on August 3rd and will include 10 days of Reading and 10 days 
of Mathematics.  This is a great way to gear up for the year ahead.  

 
Please use the link below to explore ​Jumpstart ​and register your child 

for summer learning.   
https://sites.google.com/mcpsmd.net/kjumpstart/home?authuser=0 

 
For support, all questions should be directed to 

KJumpSupport@mcpsmd.org  
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